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11th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

During the second half of the summer term, 

year 3 will be learning about animals 

including humans, linked to our science 

topic. In light of this, I have arranged for 

the children to visit Marwell Zoo! 
 

This trip will take place on Tuesday 21st June. We will be leaving school at 8.30am, please 

make sure your child arrives at school promptly, through the main entrance, by 8.15am.  We 

will be returning to school at 4.15pm, where you can collect your child at the school 

entrance.  
 

Please could the children bring a packed lunch and plenty to drink. Could I also ask that the 

children come with appropriate provisions should the weather be hot, as much of the day 

will be spent outside.   
 

We are asking parents to pay £14 towards the trip, and this can be paid via the School’s 

Buddy system, by no later than Tuesday 14th June. The school are subsidising this trip 

and we are travelling by minibus to further reduce the cost.   
 

Whilst at Marwell, the children will be participating in two learning opportunities led by 

members of the Marwell team. One, which focuses on categorisation and the second looks 

at environments. The children will also have the opportunity to explore the zoo in small 

groups.   
 

At this time, Marwell are only accepting card payments. Therefore please do not send 

money in with your child as we will not be going to the gift shop on the day.  

 

Please come and speak to me if you wish to know more about the day or the activities we 

will be participating in.  
 

Many thanks. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Miss Langham  

Beech Class 
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